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23rd September 2024 
 
Dear Parents,   
 
How has your child settled into the Autumn term? Come and find out! We have two 
opportunities for you to find out about your child’s learning.  
 
On Wednesday 9th October, you are invited to our curriculum open classroom session 
from 2.15-3pm. In this session, you will look through your child’s books, hear about their 
curriculum learning and have the opportunity to chat with the class teacher.  
 
If you would then like a 1:1 session, you can book one of these with your child’s class 
teacher through the MCAS app. These will be held on Monday 14th October and 
Thursday the 17th October 2024 from 3:30 – 5:20.   
  
Please log into your ‘My Child At School’ App (MCAS) and choose Parents Evening from 
the panel on the left-hand side. You will then be able to choose the time and date that 
suits. If you have two or more children at Dartington Academy, you will need to do this for 
each child. The consultations will be face to face, but if you would prefer a telephone call, 
please let us know and the teacher will call you in that slot instead.   
  
Each slot is 10 minutes long, so we ask for your support in arriving on time and there will 
be a member of staff supporting teachers, so we don’t run over. Unfortunately, we are 
unable to offer additional slots outside of these three dates.  
  
The Year R to Year 6 consultations will be held in the following classrooms.   
  
Robins’ classroom:  Wrens, Robins,  
Kingfishers’ classroom: Starlings, Kingfishers , Swallows  
The Woodpeckers classroom: Tawny Owls, Nightingales, Woodpeckers  
Swifts’ classroom: Swifts, Goldfinches, Red Kites  
 
Nursery consultations will be held in the Spring term.  
  
When you arrive at the school, please come through the main gate, as usual, and there 
will be chairs outside the classrooms to sit and wait. The teachers will call you into the 
classroom once they are ready for you.  
  
 Best wishes   
Mrs Huish & Mrs Eversfield  
Co – Headteachers at Dartington C of E Academy 

 


